Preamble to Letter from Satsvarupa dasa Goswami
by the GBC Executive Committee 
Satsvarupa
·  dasa Goswami (SDG) will assume the status of retired sannyasi and retired disksa guru. This means SDG will no longer give initiation nor present himself as an initiating guru. Disciples of SDG may approach the Monitor Committee members for clarification on any question they may have. 

· SDG will have his future publications voluntarily peer reviewed prior to publication or posting. [1] 
· A probation committee will be formed to monitor SDG’s progress and compliance with the GBC approved recommendations. This committee will serve for one year and at that time provide a report to the GBC. Malati dasi, Ravindra Swarupa Prabhu and Giriraja Swami have agreed to serve on the committee. This committee will: 
· Monitor his progress in accordance with these recommendations. This would include 
1. Regular phone contact with a committee member with a follow-up written report to the others. 
2. Open door policy for godbrothers who want to visit SDG’s ashram in Delaware. Financial assistance, if necessary, is available to the monitor committee members travel costs. 
3. Report on pastoral activities including following the regulative principles, chanting, traveling to preach, receiving guests, programs, writing letters and books for disciples, visiting the Holy Dhamas, etc. 
· Closure: This case concerning SDG’s relationship with Pranada is closed and not subject to reinterpretation or reopening as long as the monitor committee report indicates compliance with these agreed upon measures 
[1] Including Yogeswara das, Candramauli Swami, Sacinandana Swami, Jayadvaita Swami, Haridas das, Tattvavit das so far. Others may be added. 
